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Mayor Jim Hollenbeck 

November  2020 
                                        Letter From the Mayor 

 

 

Hello Marseilles Residents, 

I would first like to say I hope this letter finds you well and healthy. This wave of COVID has been especially hard on 

Marseilles and we all recognize the stress this has put on our community, both personally and professionally. City 

Hall continues to be a resource for our community, and we encourage you to reach out to us with needs and concerns. 

We will do all that we can to inform and help. 

We do have a duty to protect public health. There are steps that need to be taken to lower risk which will help lower 

the numbers that will lead to the removal of resurgence mitigations. The City will be monitoring businesses for 

compliance. Noncompliance may result in citations and/or a report filed with the Illinois Department of Health (IDPH). 

The steps beyond that would be up to the IDPH. 

With the news that Morris Hospital has reached capacity, we must protect ourselves and others by following the 

guidelines given to us by Centers for Disease Control and Prevention (CDC). These guidelines and the Governor’s 

orders have created a strong divide among people. This is not the time to be divided. We need to work together. We 

are always stronger together. I feel very fortunate to be a part of this community. We have shown that we can work 

together throughout this year and that work has most likely saved lives and businesses. Something not to forget or 

take lightly.  

In closing, all of us at City Hall would like to wish everyone a Happy Thanksgiving and suggest we all take this holiday 

to be thankful for all that we do have.  

Thank you, 

 

Mayor Hollenbeck 
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City of Marseilles 
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Gift Certificates are available at City 

Hall for water bills and can be sent 

anonymously. and most of our 

businesses. Please support our 

local businesses during this difficult 

time. I am sure many people could 

use help with a utility bill, food or 

groceries. 


